SHALL WE BREAK GROUND IN THE SPRING?

BETH ISRAEL

MEMBERSHIP MEETING

MCCLELLAN SCHOOL

WEDNESDAY, NOV. 9, 9:00 PM

THE MERBERSVIE WILL DECIDE:

- 1. Shall we retain Nathan Cantor, R.A., for the entire building?
- 2. Shall we break ground this spring to hold high holyday services in our own building next year?
- 3. How much shall we spend?
- 4. How shall we finance this building program?
- 5. Authorization for the spring dance?

Guest speakers, Rabbi Boynour Cohen of Bhai Israel and our architect, Nathan Cantor.

All members are urged to attend this vital meeting.